
  
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
16th July 2024 
 
RE: Summer fayre 

 
 
Dear parent/guardian, 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We raised an amazing £1035.67 

 

Thank you so much to all of the children, parents, families and staff for making the fayre so successful. It was an 
amazing event for our school community and everyone had a great time. Thank you for all of your donations and 
support before and during the fayre. 

The money raised will be used to enhance reading areas in classrooms and replenish book stocks in classrooms by 
purchasing books that have been requested by the children.   

Thank you again for your support.  

Kind regards, 

Miss Turley 

Assistant Headteacher 

 


